
 ATTACHMENT III 
 

 

 

From: Lucy W  

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 12:11 PM 

To: Miriam Lens <Miriam.Lens@hayward-ca.gov> 

Cc: Candilaria Jackson <Candilaria.Jackson@hayward-ca.gov>; Regina Youngblood 

<Regina.Youngblood@hayward-ca.gov>; Ian Tecson <Ian.Tecson@hayward-ca.gov> 

Subject: Re: Resignation from Lucy Woo (Personnel Commission) 

Dear Miriam, 

Thank you for your call and email!  

I feel so sad to request to resign from the Personnel Commission for the personal 

reason. I appreciated so much for the opportunity joining the Personnel Commission 

and the opportunity working with everyone. I had great time and I learned a lot from 

everyone. I felt proud that I was part of the Personnel Commission of city of Hayward, 

and I had the chance to know how great of all our city staffs and all departments, how 

much great works they had done and they’re working on. I’m very thankful to all of you!  

Hope you all are well! ❤️ 

Best wishes, 

Lucy Woo 

 


